
Church of the Holy Name of Mary  
Rev. Anthony Ekanem, MSP, Pastor 

Rev. Ron Lemmert, Sunday Associate 
Church of the Holy Name of Mary 

110 Grand Street 

Croton on Hudson, NY 10520 

Phone 914-271-4797 • Fax 914-271-6841  

www.holynameofmary.org 

Mailing Address: 
114 Grand Street 

 
 

Chapel of the Good Shepherd (Harmon) 
59 Benedict Boulevard (off Young Avenue) 

Holy Name of Mary is a Roman Catholic 

community of believers who are dedicated 

to know Christ and become Christ, each 

one, for the sake of all. As disciples, we are 

called to create an environment where God 

is worshipped and where we serve our 

bor. Our warmest welcome to all who 

celebrate the Eucharist with us!  We thank 

God for your presence at Holy Name of 

Mary and we pray for you and your families. 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR 

Debra Rago (914) 271-4797 x 12   

parishadmin@holynameofmary.org 

 
YOUTH FAITH FORMATION 

 Alicia Lima  (914) 271-4254 

 ReligiousEd@holynameofmary.org 

 
HNM MONTESSORI SCHOOL  

Feliz Quinlan  (914) 271-5182  

felizqhnmms@gmail.com 

www.hnmmontessori.org 

 

HEALING PRAYER MINISTRY                    
Contact Parish Office 914-271-4797 
 
MUSIC MINISTRY 
Sara Della Posta/ (917) 992-0765     

hnm.music.ministry@gmail.com 

 

BULLETIN  
Natalie Burrows 

communications@holynameofmary.org 

PARISH CENTER OFFICE HOURS 
Monday to Friday 9:00am – 4:30pm 

Parish office closed Monday, Sept 1st 
in observance of Labor Day. 

 
SACRAMENT INFORMATION                        
Joe Costanzo (914) 271-4797 x 11 
joechnm@gmail.com 
 
BAPTISMS 
Please call the Parish Office if you 
would like to schedule a Baptism.                
 
MARRIAGE                                    
Couples should call the Parish Office 
at least 6 months prior to wedding.                         
 
ORDER OF CHRISTIAN                            
INITIATION OF ADULTS                            

(OCIA a/k/a RCIA)                                                

August 31, 2025 - Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

CELEBRATION OF                                

THE EUCHARIST 

HOLY NAME OF MARY                                

Sunday: 8:00 AM & 10:45 AM                                                 
Saturday: 5:00 PM  

 
CHAPEL OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD  

Sunday: 9:15 AM   

Monday - Friday: 12 Noon  
Spanish Mass 7PM alternating Saturdays 

Please submit any bulletin pieces by   
Monday in order to be included in the 

next bulletin. Send to:                              
parishadmin@holynameofmary.org   

SACRAMENT of                                       

RECONCILIATION (Confession)                                

Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:30 PM             

Monday - Friday 11:30 AM (summer) 

PARISH TRUSTEES 

Lupe Criollo 
Paul Marino 

ALTAR SERVICE MINISTRY 
Corinne Basso  914-720-8109 or 
call the Parish Office 914-271-4797 
 

Photo Courtesy of www.jensencarter.com 
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Monday,  September 1 

Noon       Charlie Carollo, Joe / Nancy Costanzo 

                 Emily Mulhall (L) Happy 98th Birthday, 

  Ronnie McNally 

Tuesday,  September 2 

Noon         Robert Spatta (Happy Birthday), his family 

Wednesday, September 3 

Noon         Clem Rivera, Yvonne Rivera 

Thursday,  September 4 

Noon      Edward Harmonay, Lynn Harmonay 

Friday,  September 5 

Noon      Henry LeManis (L), Tina Hiatrides 

Saturday,  September 6 

5:00 PM     Joseph Pettit, Jr., Pettit/Many/King families 

      Robert Galazin, Braddick family 

7:00 PM    Hispanic community 

Sunday,  September 7 

8:00 AM     Joseph Doffont 

9:15 AM     Pat Kiley (L), Mary & John Lally 

       Joseph Lakovitz, Phyllis Armati 

10:45 AM   George Clifford Pintar, Ron & Deena Salkow 

             
                The Sanctuary Lamp burns this week  

 
  In Honor of 

 
Emily Mulhall (L)                                    

“God bless you on your 98th Birthday” 
 

                Requested by Ronnie McNally 

This week...
      Main Church:                            

          Saturday:                          5:00 PM 

           Sunday:                                  8:00 AM   

                                              10:45 AM   

 Daily Mass Readings for this week  

 

Monday: 1 Thessalonians 4:13-18; Luke 4:16-30   

Tuesday:  1 Thessalonians 5:1-6, 9-11;           

  Luke 4:31-37  

  Wednesday: Colossians 1:1-8; Luke 4:38-44   

 Thursday: Colossians 1:9-14;Luke 5:1-11    

 Friday: Colossians 1:15-20; Luke 5:33-39  

Saturday: Colossians 1:21-23;  Luke 6:1-5  

Saturday,  August 30 

5:00 PM  Robert Scarinci, Karen & James Falk                 

Brian Fitzpatrick, Braddick family 

  Sunday,  August 31 

8:00 AM    Patsy Gigliotti, the family                                            

       Elise D’Uva, Jeanne King 

9:15 AM    Ann Hogan, Don & Dagmar Simons 

       Parishioners of Holy Name of  Mary 

10:45AM   Pat Vasta, Alice & Tom Habib                              
       Mary Santella, Peggy Lane 

Sunday’s Readings 

First Reading: Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29  

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 68:4-5, 6-7, 10-11  

Second Reading: Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24a  

Gospel Reading: Luke 14:1, 7-14  

                Chapel of the Good Shepherd:   

             Sunday:                                9:15 AM   

       Monday - Friday:                12 Noon 

             Saturday 9/6:            7:00 PM 

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession)          

Mon-Fri 11:30AM (Chapel/summer schedule)                                  

Saturday 4:00 PM - 4:30 PM (Church)                         

Pray the Holy Rosary with us Mon-Fri               

at 11:30 AM before the Noon Mass 

Order of Christian                                     

Initiation of Adults.(RCIA/OCIA)                           

Who do you know who might be interested in 

the faith? It might be a possible interested        

convert, someone needing to complete their         

sacramental formation, or simply a person 

searching for the truth. For an invitation to love 

and life from the  Holy Name of Mary faith    

community, please contact the Parish Office 

(914-271-4797). 



FOR THE DECEASED: We pray for all those who 

have  recently died, especially James Zulla,  and for 

all those who died from  casualties of natural disasters, 

war, and terrorism.   

FOR OUR MILITARY: Please remember in your    

prayers our active-duty service members                  

Kaitlin Reynolds, Jack O’Brien, Jim O’Brien,   

Charlie O’Brien, Aidan Whelan,  Benjamin Vasta, 

Evan Murtaugh, Sgt. Lawrence Chiulli, Matthew 

Pucci, and others serving overseas. 

   Mass Attendance  

Remember in your prayers:* How to support HNM Parish:                         

zelle: parishadmin@holynameofmary.org 

Online giving through WeShare at:                                                                                  

holynameofmary.churchgiving.com  

Remember Holy Name of Mary in your bequest. 

$56,400 

Qualified Charitable Distribution (QCD) 

Mass Cards 

The gift of a Mass Card is a blessing. Having a 

Mass said for a friend or family member gives      

divine grace to those for whom we intercede. Mass 

intentions are $15 and the Sanctuary Lamp which 

burns for a week is $30. Mass cards can be          

purchased at the parish  office from 9am to 4:00pm 

Monday through Friday. 

 Signs of Our Stewardship 

 Week of  8/24     2025    2024 

     Collection   $3,738  $5,678 

     WeShare   $2,163   $1,264  

*If an individual on this list has recovered from their illness,                                                                

..please notify the office with a request to discontinue. 

This week’s second collection is for the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of Immaculate Conception to defray the 

cost of the Shrine’s infrastructure renewal project.                

We are grateful that you have embraced the call to         
sacrificial  giving to support the work of our parish!  

  August 23rd & 24th 

 

 

2025 

   Donations 

Through your generosity and commitment to the 

Appeal, many parishes receive the resources    

needed to serve their local community and adminis-

ter the sacraments. Consider a gift today to support 

our sister parishes in the archdiocese. We still need  

$19,730 to reach our goal! To learn more about 

the Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship  Appeal, contact 

us at 646-794-3300 or visit cardinalsappeal.org. 

107 Donors 

 

Thank you to 

all parishioners 

who have thus 

far supported          

this year’s         

Cardinal’s         

Appeal! 

Delia Moloney 

Michael Masateli 

Jim McMullen 

Kathleen Mitchell 

Andy Mulhall 

Emily Mulhall 

Angela O’Donnell 

Frank O’Leary 

Donna Paolucci 

Rosario Perone 

Gail Prager 

Rosemarie Raffa 

Bruce Rovano 

Dominick Rovano 

Jerry Rubano 

Krista Sharf 

Dennis Sullivan 

Barbara Terribille 

Ed Thompson 

Theresa Timmons 

 

Giancarlo DiGiacomo 

Dorothy Ferguson 

Thomas Ferguson 

Nancy Fitzgerald 

Hugh Flynn 

 Elizabeth Flynn 

 Mozar Gouvea  

 Rose Greco  

 Coleman Hogan 

 Maria Jaquez  

 Tonia Johnson 

 Denise Antoinette                                                                                                                                                                          
Jones 

 Tommy Keegan 

 Eileen Keerdoja 

 Chris Kobetisch  

 Seth Lorich 

 Adelino Luis   

Helen Lynch  

 Aubrey Madden 

Raymond Mendez  

Rebecca Keng Abam 

Lenny Amicola   

Chrissy Anderson 

Adam Armenia 

Kevin Baginski 

Sawyer Bayne 

Hannah Calvert 

John Calvert 

John Capra 

Dawn Casey  

Jackie Chantel  

Nora Conway 

Aaron Corry 

Marie Cotter 

William Crowley 

Ralph Croteau 

Christa Daniello 

Barbara Delman 

Robert DeLasho 

Michael DePalma 

Scan the QR   
Code or visit 
cardinalsap-
peal.org/donate. 

5:00 PM 70 

7:00 PM 41 

8:00 AM 51 

9:15 AM 102 

10:45 AM 115 

 
$36,670 
$36,130 
$36,095 
$34,095 
$29,595 
$27,060 



 
“To convert somebody go and take them by the 

hand and guide them.” 
 

By St. Thomas Aquinas (1225 to 1274)  
 

~ Submitted by Respect for Life Society ~ 

 theGoodNewsroom.org 

Visit the Archdiocese of New York’s website 

shown above to stay connected with the Catholic 

community of New York. You will find videos,  

articles, opinion pieces, interviews with key church 

leaders and educators, parishioners and  photos on a 

daily basis which tell the story of our faith. 

Please pray for Pope Leo XIV as he leads                     
our church and world to Jesus Christ!  

 Holy Name of Mary                       

Knights of Columbus                          

10th annual Golf Tournament                              

Friday, September 19th                                                

Putnam County Golf Course 

The Holy Name of Mary Knights of Columbus 

Council is based in Croton-on-Hudson with          

members throughout Northern Westchester and 

surrounding counties. Each year our Council           

organizes an annual golf tournament which serves 

as the premier fundraising activity through which 

we support a wide variety of charitable  causes 

and events throughout the  community. 

The tournament is open to everyone  regardless of 

skill level. We can pair  individuals or incomplete 

foursomes. The cost is $170.00 per golfer 

(includes Green Fee, Cart, Lunch, Buffet Dinner, 

Beer/Soft Drinks). Please register by September 8  

www.crotongolf.com or submit payment to the 

Holy Name of Mary Parish Office and include 

your name, email & phone number or via 

Zelle to 

HNMKofC@hotmail.com. 

If you’re not a golfer, but interested in supporting 

our cause, please see the registration website to 

sponsor / donate. 

Upcoming Activities &  Events at HNM 

→   Saturday, September 13th - Holy Name of Mary            

 Feast Day Outdoor Mass 4PM (Vassallo Park)                              

 followed by food and fellowship - RSVP please 

→  Sunday, September 14 th-                            

 Faith Formation classes begin                                          

 Catechist Commissioning Mass 10:45AM 

→   Fr. Ron’s Wednesday Series -                            

 begins October 1st through 29th 

Sign up for flocknote to receive important updates. 

www.hnmcroton.flocknote.com 

 

 

 

3rd Annual Senior Resource Fair 

Friday, September 12th 

Cortlandt Community Center 

29 Westbrook Drive, Cortlandt Manor 

10:00 AM to 2 PM 

Hosted by the office of Sen. Pete Harckham,      

the fair will provide an opportunity for residents 

to learn about the varied state and local programs 

and resources available that cater specifically to 

the senior citizen population. Any questions,      

contact Kathleen Clarke at 914-241-4600 or email                 

harckham@nysenate.gov. 

Contemplative Prayer Returns 

• Contemplative Prayer for the World                         

every Thursday 11:30AM - 12Noon,               

begins September 11th 

• Sunday Scripture every Friday                            

11:30AM - 12Noon, begins September 26th 

• Morning Prayer every Monday, Wednesday, 

and Friday  8:30AM - 8:50AM,                             

begins September 29th 

Register with Mariandale (info@mariandale)         

for these virtual sessions presented by                        

Fr. Jack Rathschmidt and Gaynell Cronin. 



Coming in October at HNM!  

Christology Class  

Fr. Ron will be teaching a class on Christology 

every Wednesday in October! Classes begin         

October 1st at 7PM in the Parish Meeting Room. 

(Enter through the rear door off the parking lot.) 

Christology is a “study of Christ.” We will not 

study Him like a specimen in a laboratory, but for 

the purpose of getting to know Him on a more  

personal level. Jesus asked His disciples, “Who do 

people say that I am?” He asks us that same          

question. Finding out the answer to that question is 

a lifelong quest. The five sessions will include: 

 1. Getting to know Jesus Christ 

  2. The Mysteries of Christ, beginning          
      with the Mystery of the Incarnation 

 3. The Mystery of Redemption 

 4. The Mystery of the Resurrection 

 5. Christ in His Church 

2025/26 HNM Pastoral Council 

God bless the members of the                                     

HNM Pastoral Council ...                                               

...who serve as advisors to the pastor on issues of      

concern to the parish as well as formulate plans and   

activities that will enhance the mission of the parish.  

Jackie Anfiteatro              Rich Conticello          

Jessica Dieckman             Ana Marie Estela          

Karen V. Falk (secretary)               Tom Faranda (president)       

Maureen Fitzpatrick-Poh       Lupe Frattini           

Marjorie Gilbert            Kathy Gillis                      

Dorys Garcia-Hand               Alicia Lima                   

Paul Marino                        Robert McCreanor              

John Milcetic                        Laura Moore                      

Feliz Quinlan                        Debra Rago                     

Neil Rudden                          John Sarcone                         

Fr. Tony                                Gabriela Vargas                  

Joshua Wilson (vice president) 

 

**Next Pastoral Council Meeting is Monday, 9/8 at 7PM** 

Mass followed by a barbeque hosted by the Knights  
of Columbus #4730. Donations of desserts and        

beverages greatly appreciated!  

 RSVP please by September 5th                                       
to ensure adequate seating  

To sign up call Parish Office 914-271-4797 or 

Go to  https://forms.gle/PcusVf6A9kQg27h36  

The Feast of the Most                                     

Holy Name of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Saturday, September 13th 

Outdoor Mass at 4:00 PM 
behind Holy Name of Mary Church 

in Vassallo Park 
 

Celebrants will be Bishop Joseph Espaillat,         

Fr. Tony, Fr. Ron, and Fr. Nelson 

      Healing Prayer Ministry    

The Healing Prayer Ministry’s next Soaking Prayer 

takes place in Good Shepherd Chapel at 2PM on 

Sunday, September 14th. We will pray for your 

physical, emotional, or spiritual needs confidentially 

in a comfortable and relaxing environment.                                                                                   

  ~~ Come, let the Holy Spirit bring you peace.~~ 

News from Music Ministry 

After Labor Day we begin singing the Gloria again

(#918 in Breaking Bread). You can listen to our 

new version of the Gloria by clicking this link: 

https://youtu.be/g_acAxF0Hxw or search “Glory 

to God by Sarah Hart” to listen on youtube or 

Spotify. 



From the Pastor’s Desk 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
Holy Name of Mary has a wonderful way to start all our parish activities again after a pleasant 

summer break! As our parish feast day is approaching on September 12th and most of our      

parishioners are returning from their vacations, a parishioner said to me that she could not wait 

for the outdoor Mass being celebrated on Saturday, September 13th. I, too, am looking forward 

to the feast day Mass and barbeque as I mark my first year anniversary at Holy Name of Mary.  

 

Many preparations are underway. John Sarcone started the logistics and preparations                       

process.  Former Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson, John Milcetic, suggested we meet in  

person and discuss more about our parish feast day while Tom Faranda, our new Parish Council 

Chairperson, volunteered to make arrangements to have the meeting zoomed for those who 

would love to attend but for various reasons were unable.  

 

Various parish group coordinators were represented at the meeting: Ushers, Altar Servers,        

Liturgy Committee, Faith Formation, Montessori, and Knights of Columbus members were 

present to help  brainstorm plans for our celebration. Our first meeting went smoothly from the 

liturgical arrangements to food preparation, bulletin announcement/advertisements, security,                 

incorporation of our Montessori students, to involving our Hispanic Community.  

 

For any celebration to be successful, there is always a lot of hard work behind the scenes we 

take for granted, beginning with the program we plan to use produced by parish staff, to           

Andrew Dieckman’s professional printing, to refreshments, to arrangements in case of               

inclement weather, to the sound system outside, and the music.  And so, I encourage everyone 

to follow our preparation announcements in the bulletin and see where you would like to help. 

Also, there was a concern about bugs and the weather outside and also how to accommodate 

parishioners who need special assistance.  We are looking into these concerns, but if you feel 

you would like to assist in some way, please do not hesitate to call the Parish Office.   

 

On a recent call with Bishop Whalen, I shared with him that we are looking forward to            

celebrating our parish feast day on Saturday, September 13th in Vassallo Park with              

Bishop Joseph Espaillat as the chief celebrant this time around. He was very pleased to hear the 

news.    

 

I hope everyone is looking forward to our outdoor Mass and the barbeque following the liturgy, 

which tends to bring all of us together as a parish community to begin another year! Praying 

for  great weather and a wonderful celebration! 

        Prayerful Blessings! 

        Fr. Tony 

 



To place an ad in this 

weekly bulletin, call 

the Parish Center at 

914-271-4797 and 

speak to Debra Rago 

ext. 30 

 

To place an ad in 

this  weekly      

bulletin, call         

the Parish Center 

914-271-4797          

and Speak to  

Debra Rago        

ext. 30 



 

To place an ad in this 

weekly bulletin, call 

the Parish Center at 

914-271-4797 and 

speak to Debra Rago 

  Edward F. Carter 

Funeral Homes 
Traditional Funerals         

Pre-Arranged Funerals 
Cremation-Monuments 

Montrose, NY                    
914-737-0900 
www.efcarter.com 

Croton on Hudson            
914-271-4882 

www.efcarterfuneralhome.com 

 Holy Name of Mary 

Church hall and meeting 

rooms available to rent 

for your next event! 

Holy Name of Mary 

Church hall and 

meeting rooms 

available to rent for 

your next event! 

Pray for our 

Military 


